
 

                               Carnival 
 
Mark your calendars!  The staff and PAC are planning a Carnival full of fun and excitement for 
Thursday, May 17 from 6 – 8 p.m.  Students and their families are invited to enjoy booths such 
as ring toss, fish pond, Wheel of Fortune, hockey shoot, sucker pull, face painting, cake walk, etc.  
Come with the family and enjoy a hamburger or hot dog for dinner.  PAC will also offer a coffee 
and tea room for adults to relax during the evening.   
 
Tickets for booths will be sold during the week and at the carnival for 25 cents each.  Booths will 
require one to four tickets each.  Money raised by the carnival will support year-end activities in 
classrooms.   
 
Donations for prizes would be appreciated for the Wheel of Fortune.  Please contact the school if 
you or your company can donate a prize. 
 
Volunteers are needed for the following areas: Barbecue, Wheel of Fortune, Candy Floss, 
Popcorn, Coffee Room and Cakes for the Cake Walk. 
 
If you can help out for this fun evening, please return the lower portion of this bulletin by 
Wednesday, May 9.  Teachers will also be asking for help with the classroom booths.   
 
Thank you! 
             
 
Name:            

Child’s name:           

Teacher:            

I can help out by working at the following booth:  
        Wheel of Fortune  The time that is best for me is: 
        Barbecue    6 – 6:30 
        Popcorn    6:30 - 7 
        Coffee Room   7 – 7:30 

      7:30 - 8 
 
        I can provide a cake for the Cake Walk. 
 
Signed:            
 
Please return to the school by Wednesday, May 9.  Thank you! 


